
GREEN CLIPPINGS 
CLIP 1: JANUARY MEETING. The January meeting at Izaty's Lodge on Mi lie Lacs Lake featured 
a lot of activity, little of which involved bragging about your catch. Oh, there were 
some caught but mostly the fun was in the trying. Aside from the fishing, the lodge bar 
caught most of the action along with cards, pin ball and general jovial conversation. A 
superb dinner of either steak or pike or both easily satisfied the appetites of the 50 plus 
outdoorsmen. Vice-President Dennis Hendrickson chaired the short business meeting which 
featured the acceptance of four new members as reported elsewhere in this issue. Our 
thanks to Jerry Dubbs for his extra effort in opening up especially for the M.G.C.S.A. and 
best wishes and all good fortune on the construction of your-new nine holes next spring. 

CLIP 2: FROM THE PREZ. A special thank you to the many members and the M.G.A. staff for 
all the cards, phone calls and visits during my recent stay in the hospital. Also thanks 
to the association for the beautiful azalea plant. Your concern has been very much appre-
ciated and it made my stay in the hospital much more pleasant. I am recovering quickly 
and expect to be back to normal in a week or two. THANK YOU. Dick DeSplinter 

CLIP 3: MEETING NOTICE. There will be a Minnesota Chapter Caucus meeting February 20 at 
the Mayfair Hotel in St. Louis. Please plan to attend. If any changes are made you will 
be notified in St. Louis. 

CLIP 4: RECLASSIFICATION. Check the bylaws in the roster for classification requirements. 
If you are ready for a change, contact the membership chairman, Steve Young, with the 
particulars. 

COUNTRY CLUB 
THE 

CLIP 5: HOSPITALITY. Minnesota Toro will have a Hospi-
tality Suite in St. Louis at the International Turfgrass 
Conference on Tuesday, February 19. The suite is at 
Stouffer's Riverfront Hotel in the Lewis & Clark Room. 
It will be open from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Everyone is 
cordially invited to drop in and relax. 

BALANCED 
FERTILIZER 

.....a va luab le asset—* 
in g r o w i n g g o o d turf 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL 
LEBANON CHEMICAL CORP. 

P.O. Box 647 Danville, IL 61832 

SKILL AND PATIENCE. M.G.C.S.A. members did not get shut 
out at Mi lie Lacs. Roger Kisch, left, proudly displays 
a 4 lb. walleye caught with help from Larry Mueller, 
right, and Dean Sime, the photographer, who recorded the 
event for posterity. 


